
 

Lawn 
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We will be having our next 
community meeting at the pool 
house on Saturday July 13, 2019 at 
9AM. We would like to invite 
everyone to attend. If you have an 
issue or concern you would like to 
discuss with the board, please visit 
our website and return a filled out 
“Request to Address the Board” 
form no later than July 8, 2019.   
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Community 
Meeting 

We love to see that there are 
many people enjoying the pool and 
poolhouse. We have had a lot of 
rentals of the facilities and are glad 
this is something many are able to 
use for various events.  
If you have an event coming up, 
please keep in mind this facility is 
available and we will try our best to 
accommodate.  
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Community 
Pool 

 

This time of year is known to result 
in many yard and lawn difficulties, 
including over growth and multiple 
types of weeds. These weeds can 
tend to get out of control quickly. 
We ask that you please tend to your 
lawn, front and back yard, as well as 
any flower beds you may have. 
Controlling the weeds can be 
difficult, if you need assistance we 
can recommend Redfern’s Nursery 
and S&H Feed & Garden Supply. 

• For any issues,  questions, or concerns you may have, please email the 
HOA board at:  

thehighlandshoa28539@gmail.com 

We will do our best to respond to all questions and concerns in a 
timely manner.  

• For a copy of our board meeting minutes, please refer  to our website 
at:                 www.highlandsatqueenscreek.com 

Recent News 
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We had a Father’s Day event at the pool with a “Movie in the Park” theme. 
Thank you to all that attended and lent a helping hand. We greatly appreciate all 
of our volunteers.  

We have had a few situations of posted rules not being followed at the pool. We 
please ask that you be respectful of not only others at the pool but also the 
facilities. Please follow all posted rules, including no rambunctious activities inside 
the pool house and outside around the pool. This is for the safety of all our 
members and guests, as well as the facilities themselves.  

Compliance notices have been going out and are expected to be resolved within 7 
days of notice. Please respect and understand that these requests are simply to 
upkeep the appearance of our community and to enforce the community 
covenants. If you receive a notice, please respond so we can assure your receipt.  

Our community roadways have been, and are still currently being repaired. We ask 
that you please be respectful of these workers and drive cautiously. Mid-July we 
are expecting to have our community area fencing repaired. Thank you for your 
patience in this matter, as the scheduling is in conjunction with other work done 
in the new building areas. 
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Did You Know? 
Our pool has posted rules outdoors near the pool. Rule 13 states, “Management reserves the right to 
deny use of the pool to anyone at anytime.” 
 
This means, a board member reserves the right to deny access to the pool at any given time if it is 
deemed necessary. If any of the pool rules are being broken, you may be asked to leave. This could 
occur whether a board member is currently at the pool or if breaking of the rules or inappropriate 
behavior is viewed on camera. 

Community Recognition 

Special congratulations to the Weis Family, at 403 Inverness Drive, on winning 
Home Recognition of the Month! 

Welcome Home to William Duncan and Kevin Phillips!  

Communication Corner 


